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SAFETY NOTICE 
 

AmTRAN Announces Recall to Repair JVC 
42” Flat Screen TVs 

 
Necks on the TV Stands may crack and cause the TV to become unstable 

 

 
 

JVC Model EM42FTR TVs with serial numbers that begin with “T” are 
subject to the recall 

 
Consumers should disconnect the TV from the stand assembly, 

store TV in a safe location and call AmTRAN at 
 

855-328-6650 
 

Between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm EST (Monday - Friday) for instructions on 
receiving a free replacement TV stand neck or online at http://jvc-tv.com/ 

 


